February 14, 2013

The Honorable Lavon Heidemann
State Capitol, Room 2315

P.O. Box 94863

Lincoln, NE 68509-4863

Dear Lt. Governor Heidemann:

| wanted to congratulate you on your recent appointment, and welcome you into the ranks of Lieutenant
Governors across the country. It's unfortunate that your transition followed right on the heels of some
negative press for the office. However, | think your background - a “blue collar” career, followed by many
years of service in the state Legislature - makes you an ideal person to give Nebraskans the confidence

that they will be well represented by a trustworthy “regular person” much like themselves.

The office of Lieutenant Governor is a unique one that’s different in every state, but offers tremendous
potential and opportunity. | hope you find it as rewarding as | have.

| also hope to be able to welcome you in person at the upcoming meeting of the National Lt. Governors’
Association in Washington, DC in March. In the meantime, if | can be helpful to you in any way, please

don’t hesitate to get in touch.

Again, congratulations!

Best regards,

Phil Scott



